THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS
EXECUTIVE GFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS

OFFICE OF COASTAL ZONE MANAGEMENT
% 251 Causeway Street, Suite 800, Bostan, MA 02114-2136
A (617) 626-1200 FAX: (617) 626-1240

FEDERAL CONSISTENCY REVIEW NOTICE

The Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management (CZM) Office is reviewing the
proposals listed below for consistency with its enforceable program policies. Project proponents
have filed a statement and accompanying information with the CZM Office certifying that their
proposal is consistent with these policies. This information is available for public inspection at
the CZM Office. Written comments may be submitted to the CZM Office within twenty-one
days of the publication date of this Environmental Monitor, or as otherwise noted below. To
submit comments electronically, send an e-mail to Truman.Henson@state.ma.us.

Anyone having technical questions regarding a particular project should contact the reviewer
listed at the end of each notice below. Anyone having questions regarding the public comment
process, or having comments on any project listed below should contact: :

Truman Henson, Project Review Coordinator
Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management
251 Causeway Street, Suite 800

Boston, MA 02114

617-626-1219

Distrigas of Massachusetts is proposing to renew its NPDES permit MA0020010. Contact
Todd Callaghan.

The Town of Marshfield is proposing to renew its NPDES permit MAO101737. The facility

provides secondary treatment, which is discharged, to Massachusetts Bay in the South Coastal
Watershed. Contact Todd Callaghan.

Boston Ship Repair of Boston is proposing to renew its NPDES permit MA0040142. Contact
Todd Callaghan.

The Massachusetts Division of Fisheries and Wildlife is submitting a grant proposal under the
USFWS National Coastal Wetlands Conservation Grant program for a project titled Salisbury
Marsh Land Acquisition. Contact Kathryn Glenn.

Cabral Enterprises with Fisherman’s Wharf is proposing to permit and maintain existing non-
permitted structures in Provincetown Harbor. Contact Steve McKenna.

The Town of Nantucket is proposing to upgrade the Surfside Wastewater Treatment Facility.
Contact Todd Callaghan.
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